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Newborough East has Zero Tolerance of Child Abuse 
 

 

School 

300 Old Sale 

Road, Newborough 

NEWSLETTER 26 July 2024 Issue 20 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY 

“I’d like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land upon which we meet today, the Gunai Kurnai land and pay 
my respects to elders past, present and emerging as well as any Aboriginal people here with us today”  

 

 
A word from Mrs Skee 
 
As we come to the end of another week I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of a couple of key dates 

at NEPS; 

Monday the 29th of July : Whole staff curriculum day (NO STUDENTS AT SCHOOL ON THIS DAY). The School 
Improvement Team will be leading our teaching and education support staff around work focusing on the new 
 
 

                              Dates to Remember Term 2 2024        

22 July  
 

Dental Forms due 
back 

23 July 24 July 25 July 26 July 
 

NAIDOC  
celebrations   

29 July  
Professional 

Development Day  
Students not 

required  
 

School Council 
5.00pm 

30 July  
Parent Teacher 

Student  
Conversations No 

classes BUT  
Students required at 

interviews 

31 July  August 1  2 August 

5 August 
 
 
 

6 August 7 August 8 August 9 August 

12 August 13 August 14 August 15 August 16 August 

19 August 20 August  21 August  
 

1/2 Coal Creek 
Excursion 

 
Grade 6 Lowanna  

22 August  23 August 
 

Book week dressup  
Parade 9.00 am 

26 August 
 

School council  
5.00 pm 

27 August 28 August 29 August 30 August 
 

Fairy Floss  

2 September 3 September 4 September 5 September 
Footy Day  

6 September 

Newborough East Primary  

PO Box 72 Newborough Vic 3825 

Phone: (03) 5126 1399 

Email:newborough.east.ps@education.vic.gov.

au 

Website:http://www.neps.vic.edu.au 

NEPS on Facebook  facebook.com/NEPS4670 

 

 

 



 
 

2 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

A word from Mrs Skee continued 
curriculum 2.0, the new teaching model 2.0 as well as whole school expectations. This will be a huge day of 

professional learning for our staff, about which I look forward to sharing with our wider NEPS learning community. 

Tuesday the 30th of July : Student/Teacher/Parent conversations (NO classes running on this day) – students only 

required to attend their scheduled interview time. 

Please be advised that OOHSC will be running on both Monday and Tuesday. If you would like to book your child into 

this onsite care please make contact directly with TheirCare. 

Friday the 23rd of August : Book Week at NEPS. ALL students and staff encouraged to dress up in Book Week themed 

costume. There will be a parade to which ALL families are invited to attend starting at around 9am. There will be 

prizes for the best costume in prep, 1/2, 3/4 and 5/6  and staff. ALL students and staff who come dressed up with 

also go into the draw for additional prizes. Keep an eye out for more information re Book Week. 

 I always love when students visit me and share how they are applying their learning. 

This week I had a visit from Harry and Tanner who shared with me some survey data 

on the students they had surveyed to see who liked space.                                          

The majority of students liked space, just like Harry and Tanner. 

 

 

 

 

 

NAPLAN GRADES 3 & 5 

Your student will be sent home with their NAPLAN results today.  If you have any questions feel free to reach out to 

your students teacher 

BPAY   Our school council has approved to take family payments via BPAY.  If you would like to use this option to pay 

for camps fees etc please just give us a call and we can supply you with a one off reference code to use when making 

payments.  We also accept EFTPOS payments over the phone for camps, fees etc.  Please don’t hesitate to call if we 

can be of any assistance with any of your family’s payments throughout the year.   

Schools Annual Report 

Each year all government schools produce an Annual Report that includes information on student outcomes, 

attendance and financial activities. The Annual Report provides an opportunity to share the school’s achievements 

and progress with our school community.  Please contact us if you would like to discuss anything raised in the report 

or require any further information.    

The 2023 Annual report is now on the school website https://neps.vic.edu.au/aip-strategic-plan/ 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fneps.vic.edu.au%2Faip-strategic-plan%2F&data=05%7C02%7CAngela.Jackson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C22100c786ecb45a2f9e608dcab87f833%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638573847669482950%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wT%2FdYmmS63Loj91RkdTrpMGrjll370FiP7SThLRq7cc%3D&reserved=0
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100 days of school celebrations for Prep KS                Naidoc Celebrations at Lowanna  

          

 

 



 
 

4 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

 



 
 

5 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

6 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

 
 



 
 

7 | P a g e                                          N E P S  N e w s
   
 

 

 


